From: Bob Lette [mailto:blette@mullinslaw.com,au]
Sent! Friday, 7 November 2008 4:40 PM

To: akeliy@hra.harness.org.au

Cc: Geoff Want; Neil Busse; Ray Sharman

Subject: FW: HRA Wagering Forum

Sensitivity: Confidential

Andrew
Kevin reply to my approach on behalf of HRA for a UniTab presence at the wagering forum fri 21 Nov.

As you know, | will be in Auckland all next week. We can no doubt discuss this in our teleconference 9am Nz time
next Tues.
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